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Monday 16th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Cavender will be leaving our school at the end of this term due to 
personal circumstances. 
 
Whilst we shall be sorry to see Miss Cavender leave us, I’m sure you will join us in thanking her for 
the valuable contribution she has made to the school over the past year. 
 
Moving forward, we are now recruiting for a new Class Teacher for September 2022 and will keep 
families informed once this role has been filled.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Michelle Norbury 
Headteacher 
 
 


